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Principal’s Message 

Dear Families of Nicholas Sheran,  
Oki and welcome to a new month, with a countdown to the 
spring-like weather we are all so looking forward to! There 
are several exciting things coming up soon in our school and 
around our community, so please read through this entire 
newsletter, and keep checking your email, for all the 
updates!   
We are looking ahead to the 2025/2026 school year, and we 
are working on our staffing profile as well as teacher and 
support staff hiring for the future. Thank you so much to all 
our families for completing their student registration early. 
If you require any support with this, please call the school 
office at 403-381-1244, or send an email to Mrs. Miklos. You 
could even stop by the office to see us!  
Before the break we thanked our student musicians by 
hosting a pizza party for the extracurricular choir and 
handbells students; thank you for an incredible year of 
music, everyone. We appreciate the support of our parents 
and our dedicated staff who make this programming 
successful each year. Another highlight from the past month 
was seeing the creativity and invention from our students 
during their Marble Run Makerspace unit – they had so 
much fun testing and revisiting their designs. Looking 
forward into the month of May, we hope to see you at our 
upcoming Spring Concerts that will be hosted here at the 
school.  
Please reach out 
with any questions!  
Take care, 
-Aaron Fitchett, 
Principal  
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 May Wellness…. 
Mental Health Week and Hats On! 
Every year CMHA dedicates a week in May to raise the 
awareness of Mental Health. This year Mental Health 
Week will run May 5-9, and Hats On! for Mental 
Health Day will take place on May 7. Albertans are 
invited to wear a hat to raise awareness of the 
importance of good mental health. Participating 
schools will relax their hat rules and encourage 
students and teachers to build understanding by 
wearing hats to school. Students will also participate 
in a coordinated lesson on understanding mental 
health and the importance of removing the stigma 
associated with mental illnesses. For more info: https://
teachers.ab.ca/advocacy/campaigns/can-we-talk  
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Council Corner 
School Council offers an 

opportunity for parents to get 

involved in your child's education by 

volunteering in a school-wide 

activity or helping out in the 

classroom. Your involvement will 

help to ensure the best possible 

school experience for your child

(ren).  

Meetings are held on the third 

Tuesday of every month. The next 

meeting will be held on Tuesday, 

May 27th at 6:30pm. Please feel 

free to join as all parents and 

guardians are welcome!  

We also have a 

Facebook page! 

Follow us on FB 

@ Nicholas 

Sheran Parent 

Council 

NS Breakfast Program 
Our school is the recipient of important funding for 

a school nutrition program. This funding, along 

with the support of families, community agencies 

and partnerships, allows us to run a breakfast 

program, snack program, and supplemental lunch 

program. 

Our breakfast program will operate five days/week 

and students will be able to choose from a variety of 

prepared and ready to serve items. Our goal is to 

provide a low-barrier, and high-access nutritious 

start to our students' academic day! Any student 

may access breakfast or other food as needed 

throughout the day, and our thanks are extended to 

the Alberta School Nutrition grant alongside 

individual donations and community partners. 

If you have any questions, please reach out! 

We are always accepting donations  

(nut free food products or cash/cheque/online 

donations). 

https://teachers.ab.ca/advocacy/campaigns/can-we-talk
https://teachers.ab.ca/advocacy/campaigns/can-we-talk
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NSES Dance-A-Thon 
FUNdraiser! 

School Council will be collecting cash 
donations in the office. Last day is  

May 1st between 9 & 10am  
or you can donate online at  

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/ 
Students that bring in donations (in 

person and online!), get tickets to enter 
their name into draws for some 

amazing prizes! 
Dance-A-Thon will be held on 

Thursday, May 8th! 

June 3 - Grade 2 
YMCA/Crossings Field 
Trip 
June 4 - Values 
Assembly 
June 5 - Grade 4 
Frank Slide/Bellevue 
Mines Field Trip 
June 5 - Welcome to 
Kindergarten & Welcome to Grade 1 
2025/26 
June 10 - Mikilak/Pols/Rhodes Galt/Fort 
Whoop Up/Helen Schuler Field Trip 
June 11 - Grade 3 Writing On Stone Field 
Trip 
June 12 - Grade 5 Zoo Field Trip 
June 17 - Sports Day/Colour Run Day 
June 24 - Grade 5 Farewell 
June 24 - Last Day for EEP & 
Kindergarten 
June 25 - Last Day for Grades 1-5 

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/


Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 
Last day for  

Dance-A-Thon  

Collections 

2 
PM Kinder 

EEP Pop-Ins 

Grade 4/5 Run 

Club @8am 

3 

4 5 
Howe Swimming 

@1:30pm 

6 7 
 

Hats On! For  

Mental Health 

Chudobiak & ND 

Swimming 

@1:30pm 

8 
Dance-A-Thon! 

9 
AM Kinder 

Grade 4/5 Run 

Club @8am 

Grade 5 Middle 

School Visits 

10 
Gr 5 

Handbell 

Concert 

@7pm 

11 12 
Gotgilf Swimming 

@1:30pm 

Panago Orders 

OPEN on SCO 

13 14 
Last Names A-K 

Spring Concert 

@1:15pm & 

6:30pm 

15 
Last Names L-Z 

Spring Concert 

@1:15pm & 

6:30pm 

ND CASA Field Trip 

@9am 

16 
PM Kinder 

Grade 4/5 Run 

Club @8am 

Yearbook Orders 

are DUE to the 

Office 

17 

18 
Online 

Yearbook 

Orders 

DUE 

19 
No School 

Victoria Day 

20 

No School 

Staff PL 

21 
Boschee/Jacob 

Galt/FWU Field Trip 

@9am 

Erickson & ND 

Swimming 

@1:30pm 

Panago Orders DUE 

22 
Reid Swimming 

@1:30pm 

23 
AM Kinder 

Grade 4/5 Run 

Club @8am 

24 

25 26 
Howe Swimming 

@1:30pm 

27 
Niven Swimming 

@1:30pm 

School Council Mtg 

@6:30pm 

28 
Smith & ND 

Swimming 

@1:30pm 

29 
Panago Hot Lunch 

Day! 

 

30 
PM Kinder 

31 
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YEARBOOK SALES 
Nicholas Sheran Elementary School Yearbooks 
for the 2024/25 school year are now for sale 
for $21 each! Yearbooks can be purchased 
online at https://ybpay.lifetouch.ca/Order/
SelectJob using CODE 14378625 or by sending 
cash or cheques in the order envelopes that 
are going home today to the office by Friday. 
May 15. The online order deadline is Sunday, 
May 18, 2025. NO EXTRA YEARBOOKS ARE 
ORDERED! Please order right away if you are 
wanting a keepsake from the 2024/25 school 
year at NSES. 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Fni6x4600Sr3P3B7J9YSoRw~~%2FAAAAARA~%2FYpQNmCAqQSOepkMlBqJW9qlTRh9hlpGeQ9J2G16F52PAg6HkNc_HGuNpaML8OZSWSwGjylcTLbhaJJW65MyiAINYQJMD7PjEQx2dhsOR9ej-9noebAf0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Fni6x4600Sr3P3B7J9YSoRw~~%2FAAAAARA~%2FYpQNmCAqQSOepkMlBqJW9qlTRh9hlpGeQ9J2G16F52PAg6HkNc_HGuNpaML8OZSWSwGjylcTLbhaJJW65MyiAINYQJMD7PjEQx2dhsOR9ej-9noebAf0
https://ybpay.lifetouch.ca/Order/SelectJob


CALLING ALLCALLING ALL   
PARENTS &PARENTS &

GUARDIANS!GUARDIANS!         
Nicholas Sheran School Council
Your Voice Matters, We Want You – Get Involved!

Want to learn more about your School Council?
We’re always looking for your
input and value your opinions.

Everyone is welcome!
No babysitter? No problem – kids are welcome too!

Upcoming Meetings
Monday, May 27th at 6:30 PM

Community Room

Want to take on a leadership role or
help choose the next council team?

Join us for our:
Annual General Meeting

Monday, June 10th at 6:30 PM
Community Room





No BMX bike? No full-face helmet? No problem.
We have loaner bikes and helmets available so you can give it a try.

What you do need to bring:
 Covered shoes, long pants, and a long-sleeved shirt.

For more information, visit
www.LethbridgeBMX.com

Opening Weekend – Sat, May 3 | 10–12:30

WANNA RACE?
All ages welcome · No experience necessary
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